
 
  

Notice   to   Tokuzato   Housing   Customers  
 

E FFECTIVE    24   A PRIL    2020  
 
As   the   Coronavirus   continues   to   affect   Japan,   we   all   recognize   the   importance   of   limiting  
physical   contact   with   other   persons.   Due   to   the   way   G.I.   Bill   Pay   Service   (GIBP)  
conducts   its   business,   it   naturally   reduces   physical   contact   between   persons   by   paying  
bills   electronically.  
 
In   partnership   with   Tokuzato   Housing,   who   is   also   trying   to   keep   their   customers   and  
staff   healthy,   GIBP   is   offering   free   service   through   October   2020   to   pay   rent   and   utility  
bills   for   new   customers   of   GIBP.   The   service   fee   will   be   charged   beginning   with   the  
November   1st   transaction   which   will   be   effective   on   October   30th   due   to   the   1st   falling  
on   a   weekend.  
 
It   is   easy   to   sign   up   and   you   do   not   even   need   to   come   to   the   GIBP   office   to   sign   up.   You  
can   send   an   email   to    signup.okinawa@gibillpay.com    and   we   will   contact   you   with   all   the  
information   you   need   to   sign   up.   If   you   wish   to   sign   up   at   our   office   we   ask   that   you   go   to  
https://gibp-okinawa.appointlet.com    to   set   up   a   time   to   visit   our   office.  
 
Please   stay   safe   and   healthy!  
 
 
SCAN   the   code   below   to   send   an   email   to    signup.okinawa@gibillpay.com .   Please   fill   in   your   name   and   address.  

 
 
 
 
OR  
 
 
 
SCAN   the   code   below   to   go   to    https://gibp-okinawa.appointlet.com/    and   set   up   a   time   to   visit   our   office.  
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